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12 January 1987

Ms Brenda Hinton

Auckland Home Birth Association
PO Box 7093

AUCKLAND

Dear Ms Hinton

Thank you for your comments on the report "Screening for
Cervical Cancer in New Zealand", April 1986.

The Department of Health, in consultation with the Cancer
Society and the Ministry of Women's Affairs, and others as
appropriate, is planning strategies to improve cervical screening
and will prepare a 'Directions' document to follow on from

the April 1986 report. Your comments will be of assistance

to us in the preparation of that document.

Yours sincerely

T Gate

Floss Caughey
Advisory Officer
Primary Health Care



